
COVID-19 Guidelines  
 

For the safe reintegration of youth and kids summer activities. 
 

 Please note that in all activities we will be avoiding closed narrow rooms. 
 Activities will preferably take place outdoors and/or church gym.  
 Gym (indoors) activities will consist of verbal interaction therefore there will be no running or physical 

contact. The more “active” activities will take place outdoors. 
 Entrance and exit to and off the building will be clearly mark; With-in the building there will be signals 

marking the traffic direction and the 6 feet separation distance. We will be providing sanitation 
stations for the disinfecting of their hands. 

  Questions about “recent fever” or “new cough” will be asked at the entrance by a volunteer. 
 There will be signs at the entrance clearly advising of: 

• 6 feet distancing. 

• No hand shaking and no hugs. 

• The requirement of a non-surgical face mask.  

• If they have been sick or feel sick or if they have come in contact with someone that is sick for 
them to please stay home. 

• To disinfect hands before entering to the building and regularly washing their hands while in 
the building. 

 For activities not at the church, transportation will not be provided. Parents will have to dropped off 
and pickup their students at a previous determined location. All the previous precautions will 
continue to be observed 

 There will be no food sharing. If a snack is provided, it will have to be “individually packed” and in-store 
purchased. If water is provided, it will have to be “bottles of water” and in-store purchased.  

 All activities will be clearly detailed to parents in advance. Only with their authorization kids and 
underage youth should be able to participate.  


